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Henry W. Blackburn, Jr., M.D.
Stadium Gate 27

University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455
Dear Henry:

Enclosed are your reprints which I b@ﬂught back to xerox.
Thank you for allowing me to do this,

It was a real pleasure getting to know you during our time
in the USSR. In addition to being stimulated by your grasp of
the medical world, your music provided a real bonus. Hope to
see you again in the not too distant future. Thanks again.

With kindest regards,
William C. Roberts, M.D.
Chief, Section of Pathology
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